
WILL BE CLOSED FOR ONE DAY  
ON 

WEDNESDAY, SEPT. 27TH

PLEASE VISIT OUR MAIN OFFICE AT 
 2300 N. JOG ROAD

WEST PALM BEACH 
OR 

ONLINE PORTAL AT WWW.PBCGOV.COM/EPZB

WE WILL REOPEN ON THURSDAY, SEPT. 28

THE BUILDING DIVISION’S
SOUTH COUNTY OFFICE

345 S. Congress Avenue Suite 102
Delray Beach, FL 33445


